
 
 

 

 
 
13 February 2025 
 
 
Mirza 
 
By email: fyi-request-29748-dcdb0172@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Mirza 
 
Official information request regarding Electrical and Electronic Engineering 
(EEEN) courses 
 
We refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
Act) dated 15 January 2025: 
 

“Could the Faculty of Engineering please explain why the internationally 
recognized core courses ECEN 303 (Analogue Electronics) and ECEN 302 
(Integrated Digital Electronics) were removed from the elective course list ?” 

 
The University renamed its Electronic and Computer Systems Engineering (ECEN) 
programme to Electrical and Electronic Engineering (EEEN) in 2020. This change 
necessitated modifications to a range of courses offered within the new programme, 
including but not limited to ECEN302 and ECEN303. As a result, both of these courses 
were discontinued, and their content was integrated into other courses where feasible. 
The attached programme amendment documentation offers a more detailed explanation 
of this process.  
 
Please note that some personal information has been withheld to protect the privacy of 
natural persons under section 9(2)(a) of the Act.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of the 
decisions made regarding this request. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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